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Senior Benjamin Brown 

qualified to race as part of 

Team USA at the World Roller 

Games (similar to Olympics for 

roller sports) in Barcelona, 

Spain in July 2019.  Over 50 

countries were represented. 

Benjamin competed in the 

distance races for speed 

skating, which included a 

10,000-meter points race, 

10,000 meter elimination race, 

and marathon. Though racing 

did not go as smooth as he 

had hoped, he is working hard 

to qualify for the team again 

next year with his goal to 

eventually win world titles and 

be one of the best skaters in 

the world, representing USA. 

 
 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

➢ Warrior Alliance (PTO) Meeting- Sept. 4 (6:00 p.m.) 

➢ Parent Teacher Conferences (drop-in)- Sept. 18 & 19 (5:00-7:00 p.m.) 

➢ DBQ Writing Assessment- Sept. 25 

➢ Dominican Republic Service Trip Enrollment Meeting- Sept. 25 (6:00 p.m) 

➢ Picture Make-Up Day- Oct. 3 

➢ Homecoming Dance- Oct. 12 (7:00 p.m.) 

➢ Super Testing Day (only juniors attend school)- Oct. 16 

➢ Senior FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) Night- Oct. 23 (5:00-7:00 p.m.) 

NEW BEGINNINGS 

ERA is excited to announce the completion of two new classrooms, counselor offices as well as an office for our School Resource 

Officer, Officer Delein. In addition to the new space, we are upgrading our firewall, wifi, servers and switches to better serve our 460 

chromebooks, 60 new laptops, and 30 new desktop computers. We welcome an additional math teacher, Ms. Hoffmeister, new STEM 

teacher, Mrs. Sebastiani, and new English teacher, Mr. Hansen.  

E-SPORTS! NEW CHSAA SPORT 

Are you interested in taking video gaming to a whole new level? Colorado High School Activities Association (CHSAA) is introducing 

esports to their competitive program where high school students can compete in League of Legends, SMITE, and Rocket League. 

Please talk to Mr. Henning (zhenning@erawarriors.org) or Mrs. Terlizzi (bterlizzi@erawarriors.org) if you are interested in playing. 

DOMINICAN REPUBLIC SERVICE TRIP 2020 

We are also excited to announce this year’s ERA Service Learning Trip focusing on Marine Conservation in the Dominican 

Republic!  Students will spend 8 days touring, learning, and helping to rebuild the coral reef habitat while learning basic snorkeling 

techniques and identifying aquatic species of all kinds off the southeast coast.  There will be an enrollment meeting on Wednesday, 

September 25th at Eagle Ridge Academy.  If you have any questions please email Mr. Leeper at cleeper@erawarriors.org.    

 

We are thrilled to report that last year’s first ERA Service 

Learning Trip was a great success!  23 students traveled to 

Ecuador and the Galapagos Islands, spending 11 total days 

touring and learning about Ecuadorian culture, including 4 

days working in Chimborazo Province to help build a nursery 

school for local children to attend.  

Two Link Crew Leaders (in blue) celebrate their group during 

the freshmen first day of school. This year, ERA started a 

program to develop and train upperclassmen to be leaders for 

the 9th grade students. They will continue to meet up 

throughout the year and build friendships.  
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